
From:                                 secretariat (StateGrowth)
Sent:                                  19 Dec 2018 02:32:43 +0000
To:                                      Planning @ Meander Valley Council
Subject:                             RESPONSE TO MARTIN GILL - State Growth submission to Meander Valley 
Council LPS - 21 December 2018
Attachments:                   RESPONSE TO MARTIN GILL - State Growth submission to Meander Valley 
Council LPS - 21 December 2018.pdf

Good afternoon
 
Please find attached response from Kim Evans, Secretary Department of State Growth.
 
Kind regards
 
 
Karen Murray-Cox  |  Liaison Officer

Secretariat and Legal Services  |  Business Services  |  Department of State Growth

Salamanca Building Parliament Square, 4 Salamanca Place Hobart TAS 7000  |  GPO Box 536, Hobart 
TAS 7001

Phone: (03) 6166 3217  |   Mobile: 0428 556 638

www.stategrowth.tas.gov.au 
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